
 

 

RECALL NOTICE 

Halloween Witch Hat sold at Claire’s and Icing Stores 

(Model #88511 or #88578) 
 

 

 

Hazard:  The above product does not meet federal flammability standards, posing 

a risk of burn injury. 

Remedy:  Claire’s has received no reports of incidents or injuries with this 

product, however, out of an abundance of caution, consumers should stop using 

the hat immediately and return the product to their nearest Claire’s or Icing store 

for a full refund.  

For more information: Contact Claire’s toll free at 888-252-4737 (press option 2) 

from 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. CT, Monday through Friday, email at 

NAProductRecall@claires.com, or online at www.claires.com/US/recall-notices/ 

or www.claires.com and click on Product Recalls at the bottom of the page under 

the Help section for more information. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. 

 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer 

Product Safety Commission and Health Canada 

Post Until January 11, 2025 

http://www.claires.com/US/recall-notices/
http://www.claires.com/

